
 
 
 
 

CITY OF YREKA 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Regular Planning Commission of the City 
of Yreka schedule for May 17, 2023 is cancelled. 
 
The Yreka Planning Commission will meet at its next regularly scheduled 
meeting date of June 21, 2023. 
 
Posted:  May 09, 2023 
         

     

City of Yreka 
701 Fourth Street • Yreka, CA 96097 
(530) 841-2386 • FAX (530) 842-4836 
 


